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The Editor 

NT News

PO Box 1300

Darwin NT 0801

Dear Sir

The disastrous aquaculture projects on the Kulaluk lease would be farcical under any name, if it were not for the environmental damage being done. Ten years ago, five huge ponds were excavated on the on tidal flats beside Ludmilla Creek for a ‘prawn farm.’ When the project predicably failed, instead of the ponds being rehabilitated as required, a federal government ‘shared responsibility agreement’ provided $450,000 for their conversion to a ‘crab farm,’ with Aboriginal participation through the Community Development Employment Projects scheme. According to a 2005 media release endorsed by Dr Chris Burns, fifteen tons of mud crabs a year would generate around $235,000 in the first three years. Now that the ‘crab farm’ has failed, where is the accountability? Who is responsible for the taxpayers’ money that has been washed down the creek? As an alternative, a report worthy of the vision of the founders of the Kulaluk lease has been prepared for the Larrakia Nation Aboriginal Corporation setting out a plan for the future management and preservation of the priceless 301 hectares of urban bushland on the Kulaluk lease. Wake up Darwin and appreciate this unique opportunity before it is too late! 
Yours sincerely

Bill Day
